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Chairman Wiggam, Vice Chairwoman John, Ranking Member Kelly, and members of the Committee: 
I am Kathryn Reed of House District 7 in Strongsville and I thank you for this opportunity to share my 
support of HJR 1.   
 
We have serious problems at the federal level and an Article V Convention of States provides a solution 
as a way for us to turn off the federal money printing machine that has brought our country to a point of 
financial ruin.   We must use this opportunity to put a stop to federal overreach and save our Country 
before it is too late.   Unfortunately, we have been operating in ways that our founding fathers did not 
intend.   
 
The actual power of our government belongs in the hands of the States and We The People.  It is time to 
honor the wishes of our citizens and give our country hope for the future.   
 
Thank you for your service to Ohio and for your consideration of HJR 1 


